
 
  

 
 
 
 
29th March 2021 

 

   

Dear friends in Christ, 
 
The Premier has this morning announced that the Greater Brisbane (Brisbane, Moreton Bay, 
Ipswich, Redlands, and Logan Local Government areas) lockdown will commence at 5pm this 
evening, and will cease at 5pm on Thursday evening, 1st April 2021. A total of 3 days.  
 
What this means for us to remain healthy is to temporarily cancel all activities at the church, and 
any Faith Life Groups in homes, until this lockdown has been lifted on Thursday evening.  
 
The church building will be closed during this time and therefore we ask that all members with keys 
to please refrain from accessing the building. This closure includes the Church Office, but the great 
news is that Rev Karen and the Office Manager will be working from home and still contactable by 
email and mobile phone.  
 
For those that have purchased tickets to attend the Passover Meal on Thursday evening, 1st April, 
at St George’s Anglican Church, Beenleigh, there is every intention that this event will go ahead. 
You will be notified directly if that changes.  
 
We have every expectation that the lockdown will be lifted on Thursday and to expect the Easter 
Service Celebrations to go ahead as planned.  Please note that should the lockdown be extended 
past the 3 days, the plan is to conduct the services online only and for the Zoom links to be sent 
out prior to each service.  
 
Please ensure that those around you have received this communication by sharing this with them.  
 
Unless there is a need for an extra-ordinary update, the next update will be distributed on Thursday, 
1st April at 2pm.  
 
If you have enquiries or concerns about these arrangements, please contact one of the following: 
 

Church Council Chair   Trevor Marett  0477 150 523 
COVID Safe Warden   Bruce Binnie  0407 644 544 
Minister   Rev Karen Ross 0412 158 209 

 
 
 
 
In faithful service, 
 

      
 
Trevor Marett      Rev Karen Ross 
Chair, Church Council     Minister            

32-50 Mt Warren Boulevard  
Mt Warren Park QLD 4207  
P.O. Box 1002, Beenleigh QLD 4207 
T: 07 3807 5969 F: 07 3807 9163  
E: bruc2@bruc.net.au 
www.bruc.net.au 


